
 

For more information contact Snowy 2.0 Community Information Line 1800 766 992 
 

 
 

Night closure of Sharp Street, Cooma 
Monday 27 July to Friday 7 August 

 

Temporary reconstruction of the two roundabouts in Sharp Street are 
required to allow large vehicles to make deliveries for Snowy 2.0. 

 

Transport for NSW together with Future 
Generation will carry out work to 
reconstruct the roundabouts on Sharp 
Street at the intersections of Bombala 
and Vale Streets from Monday 27 July. 
 

We will be working at night between 
7pm and 5am, Sunday to Thursday. No 
work will be carried out during the day 
or Friday or Saturday nights.  

 

Work is expected to take two weeks to 
complete, weather permitting.  
 

Sharp Street will be closed during work 
hours between Baron Street and Soho 
Street. Traffic control and detours will be 
in place. 
 

Footpaths will remain open at all times.  
 

 

We thank the community for their patience during this important work. 
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July 2020 

Temporary closure of Sharp Street, Cooma from 
Monday 27 July 2020 

Transport for NSW will carry out work to two roundabouts in 

Sharp Street, Cooma to allow large vehicles to make essential 

deliveries for Snowy 2.0.  

What are we doing? 

We are temporarily reconstructing the roundabouts at Bombala and Vales Streets. The flower beds on 

the roundabouts will be removed as part of the work.  

We will be working from Monday 27 July to Friday 7 August between 7pm and 5am, Sunday to 

Thursday, weather permitting. No work will be carried out on Friday or Saturday nights.  

When the Snowy 2.0 project is complete work to restore the roundabouts will be carried out.  

How will the work affect you? 

During the work Sharp Street will be closed between Baron Street and Soho Street. Footpaths will remain 

open during the work.  

There will be some noise and lighting associated with this work. 

We will make every effort to minimise noise for residents and complete work as quickly as possible.  

This work is being carried out at night when traffic volumes are lower to reduce the impact on motorists. 

Lighting will be directed away from residences where possible.  

Access to properties will be maintained at all times during the work. 

Motorists are advised to allow up to 5 minutes additional travel time and follow the direction of signage and 

traffic control.  

For the latest traffic updates, you can call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or download the Live Traffic NSW 

App. 

Thank you for your patience while we carry out this essential work. 

Contact 

If you have any questions, please contact the Snowy 2.0 Community Information Line 1800 766 992  

For more information on our projects, visit roads-maritime.transport.nsw.gov.au 

 


